
 

Celebrates the extraordinary life of  

Dr. Hardy Clemons  
 

Dr. Hardy Clemons served our church for over 20 years during the 60's, 70's and 80's.  
Hardy answered the call as the second Senior Pastor or Second B in August of 1967 and 
officially began on September 1, 1967.  

Although Hardy’s Senior Pastoralship with Second B ended in the late 1980s, Hardy      
continued to be a guest proclaimer on numerous occasions through the following years 
and decades at Second B.  

This includes pictures and scrapbook clippings from Hardy’s beginnings at Second B. 





Original location of Second B—at 53rd and Elgin Ave in Lubbock .  

















The Second B Pastoral Team  

Dr. Curtis Driver, Mr. Larry Douglas, Dr. Hardy Clemons, Mr. Robert Wells 

Picture originally published in the 1971 Second B Membership Directory. 











Second B Staff Christmas Party—1967 

(Hardy’s First Christmas at Second B) 



Second Baptist Church 

Second Page 

From December 1968—January 1969 









Hardy Clemons’  

First Anniversary Sunday  

after being called as the  

2nd Senior Pastor of Second B. 

 

Hardy officially began his 20+ year pastoralship at 

Second Baptist Church, Lubbock, TX on  

September 1, 1967 











Second B’s  

10th Anniversary Sunday Worship 

Guide 

August 18, 1968 

Hardy’s First “Official” Anniversary Sunday  

as Senior Pastor after officially beginning on  

September 1, 1967 









Dr. Hardy Clemons 

Senior Pastor of Second Baptist Church  

Beginning September 1, 1967 


